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Water Crossing Construction Notification 

Stuart River Bridge 
 
 

Coastal GasLink is committed to creating an extraordinary legacy of safety and respect for all 
people, communities and the environment. As part of this commitment we are keeping our 
neighbors along the project route informed on construction. Please note the following 
information: 
 
What: Stuart River Bridge de-commissioning and removal activities will be taking place in Section 4. 
 
When: Beginning on November 29, 2021 construction activities will take place 24 hours per day and 
continue until completion on February 18, 2022.  
 
Where: Removal activities will occur at KP 297 to KP 298 along the Stuart River. The nearest community 
of Fort St. James, B.C., is located approximately 47.5 kilometres southeast of this activity.   
 
Expected Duration: November 29, 2021 through to February 18, 2022. 
 
Potential Impact: Public access to this segment of the Stuart River via watercraft will be restricted at 
this time. Closures and disruptions will occur intermittently and there are no residences located within 
this immediate area. It is not expected that these activities will result in any detectable sound or 
vibration beyond the immediate work area. 
 
Map: Please see the map on the following page. 
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Questions regarding these activities or general project construction can be directed via email to 
coastalgaslink@tcenergy.com or by phone to 1-855-633-2011 
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